
ALASKA STATE LEcGrKSLATURIE 

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET AND AUDIT COMMITTEE 

Division ofLegislative Audit 

P.O. Box 113300 
Juneau, AK 99811-3300 

(907) 465-3830 
FAX (907)465-2347 

legaudit@legis.state.akus 

October 26, 2009 

Members of the Legislative Budget 
and Audit Committee: 

In accordance with the provisions of Title 24 and Title 44 of the Alaska Statutes (sunset 
legislation), we have reviewed the activities of the Board of Professional Counselors (BPC), 
and the attached report is submitted for your review. 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, COMMUNITY, 

AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 


BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL COUNSELORS 


September 30, 2009 


Audit Control Number 

08-20061-09 


This audit was conducted as required by AS 44.66.050 and under the authority of 
AS 24.20.271(1). Under AS 08.03.01O(c)(17), the board will terminate on June 30, 2010. If 
the legislature does not extend the termination date, the board will have one year to conclude 
its administrative operations. 

In our opinion, BPC's termination date should be extended until June 30, 2018. The board is 
serving the public interest by promoting the competence and integrity of those who provide 
services to the public as licensed professional counselors. 

This audit was conducted in accordance with generally accepted government auditing 
standards. Those standards require that we plan and perform the audit to obtain sufficient, 
appropriate evidence to provide a reasonable basis for our findings and conclusions based on 
our audit objectives. We believe that the evidence obtained provides a reasonable basis for 
our findings and conclusions based on our audit objectives. Fieldwork procedures utilized in 
the course of developing the findings and recommendations presented in this report are 

discussed in the Objectives, Scope, and Methodology, ~~.. cwJ:fJ(Ir---­
Pat D vidson CPA 
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